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November 20th 2018
Dear Parents
Raffle Tickets: You will receive an envelope of raffle tickets for hampers and other prizes at the PTFA Christmas Fair. Please try to sell the tickets and return the stubs, together with payment, in the envelope provided.
Christmas Fair: There will be a toy stall at the fair. Toys in good condition may be dropped off at the office.

Own Clothes Day: Friday 7th December. The forfeit enables us to make up the fabulous hamper raffle prizes.

Key Stage 1: Christmas Chocolate, biscuits and cakes

Key Stage 2: Bottles
Email addresses: When we return to school in January we plan to send you the newsletter by email rather than on paper. Thank you to those parents who have returned email addresses, we would appreciate addresses where you would like information sending for those who have yet to reply. Each family may receive the email to two addresses. 
Brian House Fundraising Event: On Thursday 20th December our school councillors are organizing a fundraising event for Brian House. We need your help!

1. We would like each child to bring in some Christmas chocolate for this raffle. This will entitle them to a free raffle ticket. Raffle tickets will also be sold from the beginning of December (20p each).
2. Cake Sale and Stalls. Each class will organize and set up their own stall(s) on 20th December at break time. Find out what your child’s class is doing.
Please encourage children to get involved.
Dates for Diaries: Reception Nativity       – 9.15am and 6pm Wednesday 12th December

                               Years 1 and 2 Nativity – 9.15am and 6pm Thursday 13th December                                                                    

                               Advent Service led by Years 3 and 4 – 7pm on Thursday 6th December at St Josephs Church.
Refreshments will be served in the Church hall after the service. Donations of mince pies would be welcomed.
This year the whole school will visit the Musical, The Wizard of Oz at the Winter Gardens in Blackpool on Tuesday morning, 18th December. You have received a separate letter with information about tickets.
St Peter’s Voice: The St Peter’s Voice competition for children in Key Stage 2 will take place in the Hall on Tuesday 4th December, 6.30pm – 8.30pm. All parents are welcome to watch and all children entering the competition must be accompanied by a parent.
Dinner Money: Some families continue to owe dinner money this half term. Payment may be made online or by cheque payable to St Peter’s School Fund.
Parents Forum: The next Parent Forum meeting will be tomorrow, Wednesday 21st November, 6.00pm – 7.00pm. Representation from parents across the school would be appreciated. Please contact the school office if you are able to attend.
PTFA: The next meeting of the PTFA will take place on Wednesday 28th November at 7.30pm. Please come along and help to plan the Christmas Fair.
Language Tuition: Payment remains outstanding for additional language lessons this half term. Cheques payble to Mrs L Rooney please. 

Student Support Centre: You will receive a letter from the Student Support Centre giving information about Maths, English and reading programmes. Please return the slip to school, regardless of your level of interest. If you have more than one child in school we would appreciate receiving a reply for each child.
Birthday Lunch: The cook would like to invite children whose birthday falls in November to a birthday lunch on Wednesday November 28th. The meal is the hot or cold meal of the day with the addition of a cake, balloons and hats. The lunch is covered by the Universal Infant Free School Meal scheme for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 however there is a charge of 50p to cover the ‘birthday extras’. The price of the meal for Junior children is £2.20 or children may bring a packed lunch and join the table for 50p, including the cake, hat and balloons. Please complete the reply slip and return by Friday 23rd November to reserve a place.
Yours sincerely
Mrs A Heyes
Headteacher

Birthday Lunch – Wednesday 28th November
My child…………………………………… celebrates their birthday in November and would like to join the birthday table on Wednesday 28th November. I enclose 50p / £2.20 to cover the cost.

Signed…………………………………………….

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Email Addresses for the Newsletter:

Name……………………………………………………….

Email address 1……………………………………………

Email address 2 …………………………………………..
Telephone:  01253 734658


Fax:	       01253 795303
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